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August 12, 2022

Dear Faculty and Staff:  

Welcome to the new academic year, which begins on Monday, August 22. I 
trust that you have seen and reviewed the agenda for the All-Fredonia Faculty 
and Staff Conference to Welcome, Reflect, and Move Forward being held 
during the week of August 15-August 19, 2022.  

It has been two long years since we have been able to get together and interact 
freely because of COVID.  So, the welcome week agenda is intended to bring 
everyone out to celebrate the institution's aspirations.  We have worked hard to 
assemble an array of programs we hope you will find informative and helpful.  I 
am encouraging everyone to review the agenda and select something of 
interest to attend. Supervisors, I hope you will be flexible in providing people in 
your areas the opportunity to attend sessions that are of interest to them.   

On Wednesday, August 17, I will provide updates on a few things regarding the 
university in the State of the University Address. The presentation will be 
followed by the "Grill 'n' Chill lunch" outside the Williams Center. Also, we will 
have the annual Beginning of the Year Picnic on Friday, September 2 at 3:00 
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PM in Dods Grove. I encourage faculty and staff to attend and meet and greet 
others. My office will send an invitation and RSVP for this event next week. 

I look forward to seeing you at the coming campus events. Let's make this one 
of our most successful academic years yet. I appreciate your support.  

Cheers,

Dr. K

Stephen H. Kolison, Jr., Ph.D.

President and Professor
 

Office of the President | 138 Fenton Hall  | 280 Central Avenue | State University of New York at
Fredonia | Fredonia, NY 14063

https://www.facebook.com/fredoniau
https://twitter.com/fredoniau
https://www.instagram.com/fredoniau/
https://www.linkedin.com/school/suny-fredonia
https://www.youtube.com/c/FredoniaU
https://www.fredonia.edu/about/offices/president

